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SR 688/Ulmerton Road repaving from Fountain Parkway N to west of I-275 405600-2-52-53

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Construction
Limits from Fountain

Pkwy N to west
of I-275

Project Start Summer 2024
Length 1.4
County Pinellas
Road SR 688

Ulmerton Rd
Construction
Cost

$250,000

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2024

Contractor Preferred
Materials Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  RoadWork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kris.carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will repave SR 688/Ulmerton Road between Fountain
Parkway N to west of I-275. 

Construction is underway and expected to be complete in
late summer 2024.  

https://fdottampabay.com/project/1058/405600-2-52-53

